EAR/SW 20th June, 1969.

Elizabeth Russell,
Sales Manager,

66 Chiswick High Road,
LONDON, ¥W.4.

Dear Miss Russell,

Miss McGrath has asked me to answer your letter
of 11th June with your request for information about a
conference at The Tiltenberg.

Thoro are several programmes during July which
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Tho Tiltauborg
« Holland.
In the meantime I shall send a copy of your 1llth June letter to
her,

Sincerely,

Catherine Bagley.



